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HEADLINES 

Be Kind, Work Hard, Love Learning  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

There was a Grand Opening at Watford Museum on Wednesday evening for the Men of the Docks Exhibition.  Thank 
you to the staff and parents who attended.  Please go and look at our fabulous artwork that is on display there from 
Beechfield, Laurance Haines and Cherry Tree Schools if you have a chance. It is a free exhibition. 

Men of the Docks Exhibition: 7th March to 27th April 2019 at Watford Museum, 194 Lower High Street, Watford 
WD17 2DT 

Have a good weekend. Mrs Jackson 

Comic Relief Thanks 
You! 
You raised an amazing 

£303.70 

from the various fun-
filled activities last Friday.  Thank you 
to everyone who organised the events 
and to all the children and staff who 
took part. Your money will make a  
difference.  

Children’s Parliament 
This section can be found on the 
school’s website under the Pupils 
heading. We have recently up-
loaded several documents show-
ing the outcomes of discussions 
regarding Behaviour, Curriculum, 
Keeping Safe, Values and Vision 
and What Do We Do Next? Please 
take a moment to read what the 
children have said. 

Beechfield Weekly Winners:  
Attendance: Olive and Maple clas-
ses with 98% 
Punctuality: Ash (no lates) 
Well done to you all! 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 

1st and 3rd April: Y1, Y3, Y4, Y5 

Parents evenings. 

Thursday 4th April: End of  Term 

at 2pm 

Tuesday 23rd April; INSET 

Day—school closed to students 

Wednesday 24th April: Summer 

Term begins. 

Be kind, work hard, love learning so we are confident individuals,  
successful learners and responsible citizens. 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club 

Please be reminded that children 

need to be registered for Breakfast 

Club and the After School Club. 

Booking and payment needs to be 

made 48h in advance  for Break-

fast Club and 72h in advance for 

the After School Club. There is no 

after school club on the last day 

of term. 

Parents Evening Bookings for 

Y1, Y3, Y4 and Y5 are now open 

on parentseveningsystems.co.uk. 

Please refer to the guide sent out 

with the letter this week to book 

your appointment.  

Tweets of the Week—please look at our photos on Twitter! The Computer 
Coding Bus came to visit on Tuesday 

 A great day exploring new and fascinating technology! The children loved 

programming robots to race against one another. Cannot wait for the day 
when a 3D printer doesn't just make plastic objects but burgers too!!  

 Y4 loved the technology on the ideas bus  A hub of technological activity. 

The children are really enjoying the technology on the American School Bus.  

Reading 

Please hear your child 

read every day.  It 

doesn’t have to be a 

school reading book. Just 

a couple of pages each night will lead 

to great improvements in fluency,  

expression and understanding. 

Easter Bonnet or Hat Competition! 
An Easter prize is up for grabs for de-
signing an Easter bonnet or hat!  Chil-
dren can use card, paper, baseball cap, 
sunhat or woolly hat as a base and then 
decorate it with an Easter theme e.g.  
chicks, lambs, chocolate eggs etc; the 
more eggstravagant the better!  Hats 
(with child’s name 
and class attached)   
need to be brought in 
to school for judging 
on Wednesday 3rd 
April.   
Happy Hat Making!  
 

Reminder: Milk for Summer Term 

The deadline for ordering milk on the 

School Gateway is Wednesday 27th 

March. Thank you. 


